
David B. Perry 
4601 Ainsworth Circle 	 Grapevine, Texas 76051 

November 26, 1993 

Harold Weisberg 
7627 Old Receiver Road 
Frederick, Maryland 21702 

Hope you two had a happy Thanksgiving. 1 got your articles on the 
anniversary. I'm enclosing a couple of articles I discovered in the latest issue 
of the Dallas Observer. Hope you enjoy them. 

Best wishes to you and Lii, 

Dave Perry 


